
From: Tina Topalian <topaliant@icloud.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 8:43 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Follow up to 6/14 Zoom planning meeting 
 
 
 
 
 
Please keep me apprised of the progress with TC1 zoning. 
 
A few comments: 
 
Not considering green space requirements is very concerning. Very surprised and disappointed. 
 
Also concerned about lack of prioritization for non-motorist transportation, ie, cyclists ( bike lanes,  peds. 
 
Minimizing carbon footprint as this project (may) progress is also a very important consideration. 
 
Finally, it would be extremely helpful to see a visual representation of this. The referenced tool on your website 
isn’t user friendly. Much as it’s appreciated, shouldn’t need a tutorial. 
 
Thank you so much, 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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